
Hello Families!        June 24, 2022 
 
This is just a quick note to remind you that your child’s school 
supply fee of $50, which will be added to school cash online in 
August, will cover their school supplies.  These will already be at 
school in September.  You will need to provide the following for 
your child: 
 

Ear Buds (not headphones)  
Running Shoes 

 Lunch Box 
 Book Bag 
 Water Bottle  
  
Other items, such as spoons, Kleenex, etc., 
will be purchased by the school with your 
child’s supply fee.  PLEASE DO NOT SEND THESE ITEMS TO 
SCHOOL. 
 
I am looking forward to working with your child in the coming 
year! 
 
Ms. Dawn Grabowski 
 
 
 

 


